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Press Release           July 18, 2018 

 

DeKalb Police seek offender for Aggravated Domestic Battery 

 

The DeKalb Police Department is requesting assistance from the community to locate an offender wanted 

for Aggravated Domestic Battery and Aggravated Battery.  On Wednesday, July 18th at approximately 3:07 

am, the DeKalb Police Department responded to the 800 block of Russell Road for a reported domestic 

disturbance.  During the investigation, officers learned that the offender, Deonte Travis, allegedly struck the 

victim with a weapon.  Travis fled the scene prior to officers arrival and has not been located.  The victim 

sustained serious injuries and was transported to Kishwaukee Hospital for treatment.       

 

The DeKalb Police Department reviewed the investigation with the DeKalb County State’s Attorney’s 

Office.  The following charges were approved against Travis:  Aggravated Domestic Battery, Aggravated 

Battery, Unlawful Restraint, and Domestic Battery.  A No Bond arrest warrant was issued today for Travis.   

 

Anyone with information on Travis’s current whereabouts is urged to contact the DeKalb Police 

Department at (815) 748-8400 or the appropriate police jurisdiction.                
 

Offender:  Deonte Travis   

      M/B 31 years of age 

      7300 block of S. Winchester 

                Chicago, IL 

 

Contact: Commander Steve Lekkas 

    (815) 748-8440 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


